
June 16, 2016

Dear Praying Friends,

Pollen season is in full-swing, and many people in the area (including some of us) are dealing with allergies.

We are excited to see the teens starting to understand the process and importance of studying and applying the 
Bible. After 16 months of teen activities (most with only one meeting), Tom will finish the study in Colossians 
later this month. We have studied the preeminence of Jesus Christ and how that effects our every-day life and 
relationships, and we are praying that the teens will choose to make Jesus Christ preeminent in their friend-
ships, homes, studies, and lives. The teen class in Titus will meet 2 Sundays a month during the summer. We 
recently finished the first chapter and will spend the next class discussing the ramifications of every member 
Christ’s body living in a way that shows Him to others (inside and outside the church).

Most of the teens in the area have finished school for the year. This allows for more opportunities to have fun 
with them all. Please pray as we seek to balance the times of fun with times of talking with them about for-
giveness in Jesus Christ (for the unbelievers) and growing in Christ (for our teens). We look forward to the 
different ministries that this time of year affords us.

Stephanie will be teaching the ladies’ Bible study in a couple of weeks, and she recently translated a brief tract 
into Italian so that she could ask a neighbor to proof it/go over it together. This neighbor has asked to “swap 
favors” with Stephanie since Stephanie has done some design work for her. Please pray for both of these efforts.

Ilario is still in need of prayer as he looks for work. 

Thank you again for your prayers! 

For the Sake of His Name,

Tom, Stephanie, Daniela, Nino, & Angelo
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Upcoming Events
 

•	 6/19—Teen class
•	 6/24—Teen activity
•	 6/25—Men’s prayer time
•	 6/28—Ladies’ Bible study
•	 7/3—Teen class
•	 7/8—Teen activity
•	 7/17—Teen class

O taste and see that the Lord is good: blessed is the man that trusteth in him. Ps 34:8

The rain transformed our 
playground into a water park.


